Update for CP IPs Using NHS Pharmacy First Scotland PGDs
Updated: 14/09/23
Following some recent feedback and questions, here is a reminder on the use of PGDs by CP IPs – 
It has been agreed that, given the lack of an electronic prescribing solution at present, CP IPs can, where they choose to, use the PGDs for making supplies of the medicines under the terms of the PGD.
If you are a CP IP using this option, please ensure that - 
· you have signed and returned a copy of the PGD to your NHS Board.
· you sign any updated or revised copies of the PGD.
· you only use the PGDs within the inclusion criteria. If you need to prescribe out with the PGD inclusion criteria, an IP prescription will need to be used.

